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July 24, 2023 

 

Thank you for your participation in the 2023 Golfing for the Gals annual golf benefit tournament. 

 

Golfing for the Gals is a 501(c)(3) organization (EIN # 84-4612630) and was created in 2019 to host an 
annual golf tournament to benefit uterine cancer research and care at the UNC Lineberger 
Comprehensive Cancer Center. As a result of its first three tournaments, with the help of its sponsors 
and players, Golfing for the Gals has donated more than $33,280 to the Lineberger Center. 

 

The UNC Lineberger Comprehensive Cancer Center is one of the leading cancer centers in the nation and 
the only public comprehensive cancer center in North Carolina. It has been rated as exceptional by the 
National Cancer Institute and Golfing for the Gals is proud to be able to assist in its efforts through 
donation of all profits gained from GFG’s annual golfing event. 

 

We appreciate your donation of $____________________ as a ___________________ in this year’s 
event. We look forward to seeing you again in 2024! 

 

 

Barbara Johnson 

Treasurer, Golfing for the Gals 


